 Hello, we are the fourth grade Flash Dash News. After submitting our three designs to Mrs. Allison Westover (Our CASIS/NASA mentors). We are redesigning our procedural steps for the experiment. Next we will create flowcharts. Fourth grade is having a lot of fun! Thanks and wish us good luck![image: image1.jpg]
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